
We are excited to inform you about an upcoming opportunity for your child to participate in the 
second annual Angell Elementary Student Council-sponsored Spelling Bee. The Spelling Bee is open 
to 4th and 5th-grade students, and we believe it will be a rewarding and educational experience for all 
participants. 

Details of the Spelling Bee: 

●​ Classroom competitions: Week of December 16th 
●​ School-wide Spelling Bee: January 16th 
●​ 1st, 2nd, and 3rd place winners of the school bee will receive a VISA gift card. 

The top two students from each class will have the honor of representing their classmates in the 
school-wide competition. The word lists for the Spelling Bee have been carefully selected from 
Scripps, a reputable provider of educational materials. 

If your child would like to participate, please review the details and complete the permission slip 
below.  Once permission slips are received, students will receive the word list. 

 

Spelling Bee Permission Slip 

DUE Friday, December 13th 

 

I give permission for my child, ____________________________________________________, in 
__________________________________’s class, to participate in the Student Council-sponsored Spelling 
Bee at Angell. I understand that the classroom competitions will take place during the last week of 
December, and if my child qualifies, they will proceed to the school-wide Spelling Bee in January. 

I acknowledge that the word lists for the Spelling Bee are sourced from Scripps, a reputable 
educational provider. 

Parent/Guardian Name: __________________________ 

Parent/Guardian Signature: _______________________ 

 
Please return the completed permission slip by Friday, December 13th. If you have any questions or 
concerns, feel free to contact Julie McKeeman or Danielle Ozanich, Student Council Sponsors. 

 


